
 

 

 

 

 

                                 Nurture School 

 

Dear Parents/carers and families 

Thank you so much for the wonderful support and 

encouragement you have provided for your children and 

for our staff as they start their year at our Nursery and 

Preschool. 

They are settling well and finding their way around 

gaining confidence little by little.  It is such a privilege to 

be able to share this time with them and help them to 

grow and learn.  You have placed your trust in us as a 

school and we appreciate what an honour that is.  

Together we are going to have an amazing year filled 

with happy times, new experiences, genuine partnerships 

and a love of learning. 

Come and join us for our groups and services at school, 

preschool and in the local area. 

Take Care 

Lesley and the team  

at Weoley Castle Nursery School, Preschool and Early 

Learning Hub. 


